



Vermont State Ethics Commission 6 Baldwin St. Montpelier, VT 05633-7950 www.ethicscommission.vermont.gov

January 28, 2020

Paul Burns, Executive Director VPIRG 141 Main Street, Suite 6 Montpelier, VT 05602

Confidential

Re: Complaint filed November 25, 2019

Dear Mr. Burns:

Today I received a communication from the Department of Human Resources regarding your complaint against Governor Scott which I referred to them on December 4, 2019.

The Department reviewed the complaint to determine if the allegations warranted more formal investigation of potential violations by state employees of State Personnel Policies. The Department determined that no further action is warranted or necessary.

Our office will now close our file regarding this matter.

Sincerel

Executive Director

